From:	Tuthill, Lee [Lee.Tuthill@wto.org]


Sent:	23 March, 2000


Subject:	ITRs Working Group A Report








Mr. Rouxeville,





I think your proposals make a lot of sense. And I'm glad I re-read the message because my first reaction was that a Policy Forum would need to have a pretty clear sense of the main areas of focus/exploration to be productive.  Therefore, the first airing through a regulatory colloquium format could perhaps be the right vehicle to accomplish this focus. It is also possible that a regulatory colloquium might also consider whether there really is an issue that would benefit from Policy Forum treatment, or could be in many respects be dealt with through existing mechanisms, e.g. ITU-T or other. 





Broader participation in a regulatory colloquium could still maintain some of its "roll up your sleeves and think" atmosphere if participants were to break out into 2 or 3 issue groups that deliberate and report back to the whole to share and discuss their observations. 





All the best regards,





Lee Tuthill 








